
December 2013 !!
Darleen and I want to thank you for praying and supporting our 
ministry financially for another year.  It has been a blessing to work 
with World Wide New Testament Baptist missionaries for the last 
twenty eight years. !
We had the opportunity to spend more than a month with 
missionaries in Micronesia during February and March of this year.  
This is where the mission was born.  Pastor Wingard’s vision has 
been realized in so many ways on the various islands of Micronesia.  
Most of the ministries there are now in the hands of national pastors, 
and the works are doing very well.  In August, I was blessed to return 
to Romania after almost fifteen years.  It was amazing to see the 
changes that have taken place in the society as a whole.  It was a joy 
to see so many friends that I have not seen in many years.  The works 
that were started in the 90’s are doing great.  I had the pleasure of 
preaching in several of the village churches that we were involved 
with years ago. !
We have also witnessed the goodness of our Lord in missions 
conferences this year.  There are many churches that have 
consistently increased their missions giving in spite of the poor 
conditions in our country.  There are many faithful missionaries 
serving the Lord on mission fields all over the world.  At the same 
time, there are many more that have taken their responsibility as a 
sender just as seriously, and they are finding ways to continue their 
missions giving. !
The one thing that I have been most impressed with this year is the 
capable young families that the Lord is calling to serve in regions 
beyond.  I was recently in a conference with two World Wide 
missionaries. Each one raised their support in less than two years 
and are now on their way to the mission field to serve.  Let us 
continue to pray that the Lord will call others to serve Him among 
the unreached of the world. !
Please continue to pray for us.  The Lord willing, I will be in Africa 
this month and then Myanmar in February 2014.  As you know, we 
travel many miles every year.  Please do not forget to pray that the 
Lord will continue to keep us safe in these travels. !
In His Service, 
Danny and Darleen Whetstone


